NEW MEADOWS YOUTH CENTER UPDATE
March 10, 2025

Work continues on the building and is moving along quickly. The building inspector was in last
week and he reviewed the items that the previous framer had expressed concerns about. The
building passed shear and framing inspections and everything looks good.

On April 28, the Blue Cross Foundation of Idaho Board will be touring the Youth Center and
hearing about the partnership between the school and the City on this project. | will also be
talking about the other projects they have assisted with, including the Gold Line Transit,
skatepark and crosswalk lights.

- The MV Early Learning Foundation is working on schedule and operation policies and
preparing to develop their personnel policy. They met with Cambria from SW District Health
last week and had many questions. They will be doing a walk through of the Youth Center on
April 2 and Cambria will be there as well.

Sherwin Williams is donating half the cost of the paint for the project and giving an extra 20
gallons of paint for free. We will be meeting with Krahn’s furniture on Friday since they have
been working on getting us discounts on flooring. Tates Rents has also given another discount

for the forklift rental each month.



